Notice of Proposed Real Estate Transaction
Texas Parks and Wildlife Commission Meeting
March 4, 2024

Exchange of Land — Cameron County
Acquisition of Approximately 477 Acres in Exchange for Approximately 43
Acres at Boca Chica State Park

In a meeting on March 4, 2024, the Texas Parks and Wildlife Commission (the
Commission) will consider authorizing the acquisition of approximately 477
acres near the Laguna Atascosa National Wildlife Refuge Bahia Grande Unit in
exchange for approximately 43 acres from Boca Chica State Park. The project will
enable the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department to enhance its management and
protection of Texas’s natural resources and increase recreational opportunities.
The public will have an opportunity to comment on the proposed transaction before
the Commission takes action. The meeting will start at 10:00 a.m. at the Texas
Parks and Wildlife Department Headquarters, 4200 Smith School Road, Austin,
Texas 78744. Prior to the meeting, public comment may be submitted to Trey Vick,
Project Manager, Texas Parks and Wildlife Department, 4200 Smith School Road,
Austin, Texas 78744, by email to Real.Estate.Comment @tpwd.texas.gov, or via
the department’s web site at www.tpwd.texas.gov.Visit the TPWD website at www.
tpwd.texas.gov for the latest information regarding the Commission meeting.

Visite el sitio web de TPWD en www.tpwd.texas.gov para obtener la informacion
mas reciente sobre la reunién de la Comision.




